
 

 

 
Middle and Senior School Athletics Carnival 

 
Dear Parents 
 
On Friday 25 July (Term 3, Week 2) the Middle and Senior School Athletics Carnival will be held 
at Calvary Christian College.  This day will involve all students from the Middle and Senior 
Schools.  The program of events is on a separate attachment, and more information will be 
emailed to all students in the school. 
 
Students are expected to wear their House-Based Sports uniform to and from school on this day. 
Upon arrival at school, students may further accessorise their uniform to support their House. 
House colours may be displayed or worn as ribbons, hair ties, face paint and coloured zinc 
cream.  
 
The College tuckshop will NOT be accessible to students during the day, however, student pre-
orders will still be accepted, and will be delivered to the oval twice across the day at similar times 
to 1st and 2nd Break. Student orders will need to be submitted before 9am on the day of the 
carnival.  
 
In the event of wet weather, the carnival will be postponed and students will attend normal 
lessons for the day. If rain is forecast, families should regularly check the College MSS Facebook 
page for confirmation of postponement and be prepared to attend normal classes. 
 
Parents and friends are most welcome to attend the carnival, and are asked to sign in at Main 
Reception upon arrival. Please note that if we reasonably consider that a spectator is engaged in 
photography of an inappropriate nature, we will ask them to desist and/or leave the premises. If 
the photographer is obstructing the smooth running of the carnival, they will be asked to stop.   
 
For any further queries, please contact me on 3287 6222 or at sport@calvarycc.qld.edu.au.  
 
Yours in sport, 
 
 
Mr. Chris Paech 
Head of Sport (P-12) 
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